
 

 

30th April 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 Virtual Parents’ Evening on Thursday 13th May - Online Appointment Booking 
 
I would like to invite you to attend our virtual Parents’ Evening on Thursday 13th May.  This is 
an important evening and provides you with an opportunity to speak with the different subject 
teachers.  
 
The school has introduced a new easy to use online appointment booking system.  This 
allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers and you will receive an 
email confirming your appointments.  We are confident this will be an improvement to the 
previous system and welcome any feedback. 
 
Appointments can be made from Monday 3rd May at 5pm and will close on Tuesday 11th May 
at 11pm.  Initially you will only be able to book appointments with five teachers.  If your child 
is taught by more than one teacher in a subject, please only make an appointment to see 
one of those teachers.   
 
The booking system will open up on Friday 7th May at 9am to allow you to book further 
appointments if they are available.  Should you wish to make any changes after this date 
please contact the school office. 
 
Please visit https://waddesdon.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments. (A short guide 
on how to add appointments is included with this letter.) Login with the following information: 
 
Parent/Carer First Name 
Parent/Carer Surname 
Student’s Date of Birth 
 
If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office who will be happy 
to add appointments on your behalf.  We will be unable to complete virtual meetings if a 
parent is driving. 
 
Parents joining a video call using an iphone/ipad running ios 14.2 are likely to experience 
stuttering audio which may stabilize itself after some time.  This issue is not specific to 
schoolcloud parents evenings and affects joining any video through the safari browser on ios 
14.2.  Apple have fixed this issue in ios 14.3.  We would recommend that you upgrade any 
apple devices running ios 14.2 to ios 14.3 if using this device for the meetings. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Turner 
Head of Year 10 

https://waddesdon.schoolcloud.co.uk/

